
DEMOCRATIC PARTY OF LANE COUNTY 
Central Committee Minutes 
5/17/2018 — Eugene Garden Club, 1645 High St 

T h e m o n t h l y m e e t i n g o f t h e 

Democratic Party of Lane County Central 

Committee, held at the Eugene Garden 

Club, on Thursday evening, May 17, 2018, 

was called to order at twenty five minutes 

past seven pm, Mr. Wig being in the Chair 

and noting a quorum, and Ms. Swenson 

Harris present as Secretary. 

The agenda was adopted as amended. 

The minutes were approved as 

presented.   

The Treasurer’s Report was received. 

The Party had $8,876.00 in income and 

$21,773.79 in expenses during the 

previous month, with a net loss of 

$12,897.79 The Party’s general fund has a 

balance of $76,024.22  

The Budget Committee reported that 

the Party had $22,141.51 in income for the 

year and $36,599.28 in expenses, with a 

net loss of $14,457.77. 

The Campaign Services Committee  

reported on the May election and on 

Democratic candidates who will appear 

on the ballot in November. Ms. Mooney 

reported on the Party’s work to support 

local campaigns in West Lane, Springfield, 

and North Eugene.  

    The Community Action Committee 

reported on the Summer Civics project, 

signature gathering for IP 25, and on the 

Party’s participation at the Rhododendron 

Festival and the Lane County Fair.  

 Th e Fu n d r a i s i n g C o m m i t t e e 

reported that fundraising letters will be 

sent in conjunction with summer events. 

Mr. Cronin reported on the Springfield 

Spaghetti Slam, to be held on September 

21 at Willamilane.  

 The Organization Committee reported 

on House District organizing in support of 

candidates in the May election. Ms. 

Heermance reported that the Precinct 



Committee Person elections will be 

certified June 8. 

 The Platform Committee reported that 

a resolution relating to Our Children’s 

Tr u s t w i l l b e c o n s i d e r e d a t t h e 

Committee’s June meeting.  

 The PR Committee reported that the 

Party’s election night party was a success. 

The Committee will begin work on a new 

logo and website.  

The SCC Committee reported that the 

State Central Committee meeting will be 

held on June 9 and 10 in Pendleton. 

The 4th CD Delegation reported that 

the 4th Congressional District will meet in 

Coos County on July 8. .  

The Chair reported on programming 

for the June Central Committee Meeting. 

New Precinct Committee Persons are 

encouraged to attend for a presentation 

on the Party and its committees.   

Upon unanimous consent, the Chair 

adjourned the meeting at thirty two 

minutes past eight o’clock.  


